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THIRD ONLINE MEETING

On 15th November, STELLA project partners from Italy, Cyprus, Greece, Malta, and
Portugal convened online to review project progress and clarify administrative steps
and internal communication channels. The focus was on refining guidelines for
training tools and workshops, ensuring alignment with the project’s educational goals.
Decisions were made to create structured workshops to provide youth workers with
practical resources. Partners also reviewed plans for stakeholder interviews and best
practices, emphasizing inclusivity and the creation of standardized reporting formats.
Dissemination efforts and deadlines were reiterated, with a call to address delays and
improve coordination. Partners also discussed their expectations for the next TPM in
December in Athens. 
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On December 17th and 18th 2024, EKO hosted the second
transnational partners’ meeting in Athens, bringing together all
partners to discuss key aspects of the initiative. The meeting
covered a wide range of topics, including the guidelines for
project deliverables and their respective deadlines. Discussions
also focused on the upcoming training course in Malta,
scheduled for March, as well as plans for the next TPM, which
will be hosted by AZO in Cyprus. Partners shared valuable
suggestions and explored strategies to enhance the project's
impact and effectiveness, fostering a collaborative and
productive exchange of ideas.

"SUCCESSFUL IMPLEMENTATION OF
THE SECOND TPM"
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